My week in the Netherlands

My week in the Netherlands was amazing. 
We arrived on Sunday, 2th November 2017, at 8pm. The name of the city where the school is is called Harderwijk. But my host family lives in Ermelo. On the first day we walked to the beach and ate lunch in a little cafe. After that we walked back to the school and there we all watched the film „Freedom Writers“ together. In the evening we ate something typical from the Netherlands in our host families. 
On the next day, Tuesday, we went to Amsterdam. There we visited the Anne Frank House. It was very interesting to see how Anne and the others lived there during the Second World War. Afterwards we had a boat tour. When we finished the boat tour we had two hours for ourselves and we were allowed to eat something in the city. 
On Wednesday our big group visited a refugee center. There we talked and played some games with the other students and the refugees together.
On the 16th November, Thursday, we had a guided tour through the city center. We visited the Museum of Harderwijk. It was very interesting because there they showed us something about the history of Harderwijk. After the trip we walked back to the school and started a project about refugees in little groups. 
On Friday, our last day, we worked again in little groups and there we prepared a presentation about the refugees in our countries. There we had something to eat. After that all the groups had to present their projects.
All in all we had a great week in which we met new people and learned a lot about different countries.
(Anna Brüggemann, 10d)
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